## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE



**Contact Information:** 

Tanya Wulff Truax Vice President Newtown Savings Bank 203.426.4440 x 3079 TTruax@NSBonline.com

December, 2018

## Josephson and Massimino Join Newtown Savings Bank

NEWTOWN, CT – Newtown Savings Bank is pleased to announce the following new hires:

**Carl Josephson** has joined the Bank as Senior Vice President, Retail Lending, and will be responsible for all aspects of the Loan Origination and Loan Servicing departments. Mr. Josephson has over 30 years of experience in the mortgage industry, most recently as Director of Residential Lending at Farmington Bank. A member of the Connecticut Mortgage Bankers Association, he serves as Treasurer of the Dave Blitz Memorial Foundation, and lives in Wallingford with his wife Laura.

**Marc Massimino** has joined the Marketing team as Vice President, Product Marketing and Development Manager. A longtime resident of Trumbull, Mr. Massimino has over twenty years of Bank Marketing and graduated from Sacred Heart University with a Bachelor's degree in Business Administration and Marketing. His community activities include teaching Junior Achievement in local schools.

"We welcome Carl and Marc to the Newtown Savings Bank team," said President & CEO Ken Weinstein. "Both of these gentlemen have a broad range of experience and technical depth that will be invaluable to the Bank and our customers."

## ###

Newtown Savings Bank is a community bank headquartered in Newtown, Connecticut, with over \$1.2 billion in assets. Since 1855, we have been committed to growth and prosperity of our customers, communities and the regional economy of Connecticut. The Bank has 14 branches in Newtown, Bethel, Brookfield, Danbury, Monroe, Oxford, Shelton, Southbury, Trumbull and Woodbury, along with the New Haven Regional Lending Center in Hamden, CT. For more information and location details visit NSBonline.com or call 800.461.0672. Newtown Savings Bank. The Power of Local.